
Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 10th December 

We look forward to wearing a Christmas jumper or 

funky festive outfit. Feel free to get creative and design 

your own!  

Please donate to Save the Children via our Just Giving 

page 

Thank you so much for supporting children in the UK and 

around the world. It is brilliant to help those in need at this 

special time of year.  

With festive, Christmas wishes from St. Margaret’s 


